Monday, May 3, 1993, Meeting of Board of Selectmen

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM.

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, David Boule' and Tom Davis.

There were no appointments.

Dave moved to accept the minutes of April 21 as written. Second, Tom. All in favor. So moved.

Dave reported that both trailers have been removed from the Clarke property as requested by the Board in order to comply with the zoning regulations.

Mr. Dubowik's request to have the portion of Loverns Mill Rd. which he repaired be Town maintained. Bob Varnum, Road Agent will get in touch with Mr. Dubowik.

Parks and Recreation Committee recommendations will be requested before the lifeguard positions are filled.

Tom has been researching information on a public phone for the Town and will report back when he has more information.

Selectmen signed an intent to cut for Paulette and Gene Wright on Mattheson Road.

Dave will ask Dennis McKenney to check out CUTS when they are returned.

Interviews for the part time coordinator for Parks and Recreation are scheduled for Tuesday. Recommendation of the hiring committee will be known very soon.

Meting adjourned at 7:45

submitted Dave Boule'